
 

 

 

June 26, 2017 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities &Transportation Comm. 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

RE: Network Communications International Corp. 

 Name Change Notification 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Please find the original of this letter submitted on behalf of Network Communications International Corp. 

("Company") as notification that the Company is changing its name to Network Communications 

International Corp. d/b/a NCIC Inmate Communications. Upon approval, please update your records to 

reflect the new name. 

 

Also attached is a copy of the registration filed by Washington State Department of Revenue. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 

via email to swarren@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Sharon R. Warren 

 

Sharon R. Warren 

Consultant to Network Communications International Corp 

 

cc: Stephanie Jackson - NCIC 

tms: Wax1701 
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